
 
 

 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift from Community Member to Franklin Athletic Department 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the generous gift from a community member of $2,000 for the Franklin High School 
Athletic Department. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Franklin High School students who are on the school’s football and/or baseball team 
shoveled approximately 500 sidewalks for Franklin neighbors during a snowstorm. This 
act of kindness by approximately 40 Franklin athletes was publicized on a local TV 
news station. A Farmington Hills resident saw the news report and felt compelled to 
send the donation to the school as a show of her admiration for these students.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
This gift will provide additional funds for the Athletic Department at Franklin High 
School. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins, Administrator of Communications 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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